
 

 

 

16th October 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are pleased to announce the launch of our new Davison iPad for Learning 

scheme.  

  

Over the last six months the staff at Davison CE High School have risen to new 

challenges in delivering an excellent education for our students. We 

have developed the resources on our FROG digital Learning Platform, trained 

teachers to record learning sessions and invested in fully interactive 

teaching software. 

   

Following the success of Teach Stream and in response to the increasing importance 

of distributing and collecting work digitally, some families have commented on the 

challenge of providing digital equipment for children to be able to successfully do 

this at home.  

  

Davison CE High School iPad Lease Scheme  

  

In response to parental enquiries, we have teamed up with GBM, a trusted distributor 

of Apple products in the UK education sector, to develop a scheme that helps 

families provide greater access to digital content through the purchase of an 

iPad. Families who opt in pay a monthly fee for a school managed iPad, providing 

reassurance that your daughter can only access appropriate, school related, apps 

and content.   

  

Payment Options  

  

As a school, we will be offering two payment options, and this will be dependent on 

which year your daughter is currently in.   

·         Students in Year 7, 8 and 9 will have access to a 3-year scheme   

·         Students in Year 10 will have access to a 20-month scheme (reflecting the time 

they have left at the school).   

·         Contributions will be charged every month and the price is inclusive of both a 

durable protective case and insurance against damage or malfunction. At the end 

of the payment term, the iPad will belong to you.  

  

The Davison iPad for Learning Scheme is not compulsory. The iPad Scheme 

does offer families an alternative way of providing the digital equipment needed to 

support learning at home.   

  

 



 

 

Enrolment  

  

Should you wish to enrol in the scheme, an ordering portal will be available on the 

main Davison website from 19th October 2020. There you will find further information 

about the Davison iPad for Learning Scheme, as we have created a downloadable 

pamphlet which explains the scheme in greater depth and includes 

a Frequently Asked Questions section.   

  

Deadline for Enrolment  

  

Please note, the window for enrolling in the scheme will end on 6th November 

2020.  After this time, it will not be possible to order an iPad through this scheme in 

the current academic year.  

  

Yours sincerely   

 

Mr A Smith  

E-Learning Coordinator   

 


